
Veolia Water Indianapolis,LLC 
Press Release 

Exhibit 2 



Veolia Water lndianapolis Statement Regarding IDEM Findings 

October 6, 2005 

Our fellow citizens should have every confidence that the water they drink from the tap is 

safe. Tonight we have yet another confirmation about the quality of the water we supply. 

Earlier this evening, the Indiana Department of Environmental Management released 

test results confirming that Veolia Water lndianapolis has goJ violated any state or 

federal drinking water quality standards. We are pleased with these results. IDEM'S 

findings are consistent with ours ... Veolia Water has continually met or exceeded state 

and federal water quality standards since we began operating the lndianapolis Water 

system in 2002. 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency Office of Water publishes routine monitoring 

requirements for disinfection byproducts. Those requirements establish a compliance 

standard that is a running annual average. Veolia Water has consistently met and been 

safely below the running annual average for disinfection byproducts. 

Citizens should also know that Veolia Water takes comprehensive steps to treat and 

safeguard our community's water. The safety of our customers is our number one 

priority. We take this mission very seriously and believe that lndianapolis Water is one of 

the best managed systems in the country. In fact, lndianapolis is the only major U.S. city 

to benefit from IS0 certification, thanks to the excellent work of our talented employees. 

We will continue to be diligent in our water treatment and testing processes to ensure 

that lndianapolis Water customers are provided with safe, quality water for years to 

come. 

Thank you. 
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